
 
Freshfield Summer Concert 2018 
 

 
We would like to invite you to our summer concert where we will be performing lots 
of songs and dances for you to enjoy that will all have a holiday theme. Our concert 
will be held in St. Winifred’s church hall. 
 
The concert dates and times are as follows: 
 
Tuesday 17th July @ 10:30 am  
  

Thursday 19th July @ 1:30 pm 

 
In the first instance we will be offering 2 tickets per family. We are limited to the 
number of tickets we offer as the church hall has a maximum capacity to adhere to. I 
am sure you will understand we need to keep audience numbers at a safe level. For 
this concert we have made the decision to ask for a food contribution in exchange 
for tickets. (Tickets available from Wednesday 27th June) Any food donated will go 
to Re-Dish, a local community food bank. (Please note that the food bank will 
accept tins and packets rather than any fresh goods) 
 
As we will be walking the children to and from the church hall for the concert we do 
require consent from parents/carers. A little nearer the time group leaders will have 
a sheet for you to sign if you are happy for us to do this.  

 
We already know that some parents wish for their children not be photographed or 

to have videos taken of them. This does mean that we cannot permit any 

photographs or videos to be taken during the concert. We are very grateful to you 

all for supporting our policy of not using mobile phones etc. in the nursery and we 

would ask that you continue this whilst in the church hall. We are sure that you will 

understand that our nursery has a duty to safeguard all our children. Thank you for 

supporting us with this.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Jenny Martin (Headteacher)  

 


